

April Newsletter



Sponsorship 2025



As the cooler temperatures begin to arrive here in Mozambique, we are reminded of the changing seasons and the faithful God who carries us through each one. April has been a special month—our children celebrated the hope of Easter, we opened a new location to serve more families, and we captured fresh smiles in updated school photos. These moments remind us that God is at work, shaping lives and growing futures. We are so grateful for your partnership that makes this possible.



Updated School Photos

We captured updated portraits of every child—precious reminders of how much they've grown over the past year. These photos will soon be shared with families and sponsors.

Easter with the Sponsor Kids

This year's Easter program was filled with joy as children participated in dramas, songs, and lessons about the resurrection of Jesus. Their excitement reminded us of the hope we all share in Christ.







Opening a New Location

April also marked the opening of a new campus site, expanding opportunities for children in a nearby community. This new location means more kids can learn, play, and grow in a safe, Christ-centered environment.